
Dear Senator Beyer and Members of the Business & Transportation Committee, 

I am writing in support of Senate Bill 1520. As owner of a house in Corvallis for which rooftop 

solar panel installation is not viable, I have been looking for other ways to support local solar 

energy development. I believe that SB1520 would establish a legal framework in which local 

organizations can be created that will allow me to help fund solar developments in my 

community. I am aware of many other people in the Corvallis region who are in the same 

situation and who would also benefit from SB1520.  

I urge you and the Committee members to support this bill. 

Regards, 

Thomas Ekstedt 

Corvallis, O 


